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  Prayer Corner  

 Dear God,                                    

Thank you for showing 

us how to love.                    

Please help us to love as 

perfectly as you love, 

even when it is difficult. 

Amen  

“ Let us ask the Lord 

for the grace not to 

speak badly of                

others, not to                    

criticise, but rather 

to love       

everyone.” 

Pope                

Francis. 

Snacks & Packed Lunches 

Health & Safety: Reminder 

to Parents & Carers, packed 

lunches & snacks                                                 

MUST NOT                                                         

contain any type of peanuts, 

tree nuts or sesame seeds 

such as cereal bars, peanut 

butter, Nutella etc due to 

some children  having a  

severe nut allergy.                                                                             

Thank you for your                                           

cooperation. 

Mass this Term                                          

Every Thursday                                

at 9.30am                                               

in church                                    

23rd Feb—Year 2                                

2nd March—Class N1                             

9th March—Class C1                            

16th March—Class I1                     

23rd March—Class S2 

 

 

Punctuality & Attendance  

Please ensure you allow plenty of time 

to travel to school each day.                              

Children arriving late miss valuable 

learning time and disturb their peers.  

If your child is unwell, it is your                         

responsibility to notify the school office 

by phone or email to let us know the 

reason. If we do not have a reason                            

your child will have an                                                      

unauthorised absent recorded. 

We have also attached a useful                        

NHS leaflet                                               

‘Should I Keep My Child Off School’ 

with information regarding childhood 

illness. 

 

 NEU Strike Action 

The next proposed day of action is 

Thursday 2nd March.                            

We will give you more information 

as we receive it 

Class Assemblies this Term 

Every Wednesday at 9.05am 

1st March:                                        

Year 1 (KS1 Hall)                                 

Class N2 (KS2 Hall) 

8th March:                                         

Reception  (KS1 Hall)                  

Class C2 (KS2 Hall) 

15th March:                                    

Nursery (KS1 Hall)                  

Class I2 (KS2 Hall) 

22nd March:                                    

Class S1 (KS2 Hall) 

 

 

Valentine Disco                                       

Our Valentine Disco was a huge 

success. Everybody had a fabulous 

time and it was a fantastic way to 

end the half term.  

Thank you to the                                    

Friends of St. Francis                                        

for an amazing evening. 

World Book Day                                                

Friday 3rd March 

Come to school                                                

dressed as a character                                          

from your favourite book. 



Tuesday 28th February                             

Year 6  Citizenship 

Thursday 23rd February 

Mass: Year 2 

Friday 3rd March                   

World Book Day:          

Dress up as your favourite 

book character 

Friday 31st March                    

Last Day of Term                          

School Closes at 2pm 

Nursery Alexia  Sam  

F1 Khloe  Malaysia  

R1 Abdulaziz  Marissa  

 A1 Dilam  Michael  

A2 Naomy  Isabelle  

N1 Joshua  Iker  

N2 Samuel  Esther  

C1 Brian  Dehbia  

C2 Neriah  Samuel  

I1 Princess  Mey  

I2 Riko  Ajay  

S1 Hibatullah  Jonathan  

S2 Neveah  Daniyal  

Nursery  Kenayah  

F1  Emily  

R1  Joanne  

A1  Samantha  

A2  Brian  

N1  Nyah  

N2  Elizabeth  

C1  Emmanuella  

C2  Mabel  

I1  Bryan  

I2  Nimatullah  

S1  Favour Ab 

S2  Kaaliyah  

 

 

Monday 5th June  2023 

 

 

Monday 3rd —                             

Friday 14th April 2023 

School reopens on                                           

Monday 17th April 2023 

 

 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff,      

parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
50 60 110 

St. 

Claire  
40 60 100 

St. 

Mary 
30 60 90 

St.            

Joseph 
30 60 90 

St. Francis 

After School Clubs 

Monday  

Archery  –Year 3 & 4 

Tuesday                                    

Indoor Football:                             

Years 3 & 4                              

Choir: Years 4—6 

Wednesday                                  

Dance: Years 5 & 6  

Thursday                                   

Gymnastics:                         

Years 1 & 2 

All clubs                                       

finish at 4.25pm. 

 

Reading Eggs                                               

Weekly               

Winners 

EYFS/ KS1:    

Class  

KS2:                      

Class               

Congratulations  

 

Phonics Links                                                 

Phonics links for Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 are emailed 

to Parents and Carers.                                   

Please take some time                 

during the week  to watch 

these with your children.                                   

Thank you. 


